
 

Make Our Best 

Our Standard! 

Heron Class 

 

Hello and welcome to Heron Class. We are a hard-working, happy class 

always striving to make ‘Our Best our Standard’. The class is taught by Mr 

Harris and pupils are supported by Mr Miners, the class Teaching Assistant. 

 

This Term’s Theme 

Our topic theme this term is On Safari. We shall be doing lots of artwork, viewing video clips 

and also plenty of awesome research. It will be a lot of fun!  

 

Our working Week 

Daily routines…    

Everyday Heron Class enjoy the following 

 Whole School Worship 

 Priority Time – This term our focus is English! 

 Maths 

 English 

 Guided Reading  

 Daily Mile 

PE days 

 

 We shall be doing PE activities on different days, but there’s no need to 

worry about PE kits for the moment as the children will not be required to 

change into PE kit (a few have been left in class but should be taken home). 

 

 

Home Learning … 

 One piece of home learning should be done by Wednesday of each  

week. Additionally, lots of reading at home, times-tables revision and 

the learning of spelling patterns would be very useful. 

 

 

 



Reading… 

Reading is one of the most important things you can do with your child 

and this should be done daily. Remember to fill in the contact book 

each time your child has been listened to. Make reading interactive by 

asking questions about the story as well as making predictions about 

what is going to happen next.  

We expect children to bring their reading books and reading records 

into class every morning as this will enable us to see how often they 

read as well as reply to any notes you may have written.  

 

                                                      Library Visit…  

Currently we are unable to offer class visits to Strood library;  

should things change, we’ll keep you updated right away. 

 

Active Learning… 

Here at Wouldham All Saints we embrace all things active! We enjoy 

the Daily Mile, Active Maths of the day, Forest School learning, as well 

as a variety of indoor and outdoor sports during PE lessons. This term 

we will be starting our Forest School sessions with Mrs Fitter (on 

school grounds). 

 

Lastly, all the children have settled in well and made a brilliant effort to get back to their 

learning. Many have already been rewarded with positive comments in their books, table 

points and their names on our behaviour poster. Once a week, one child is chosen to be Star 

of the Week, which entitles them to take the trophy home for the weekend.  

Keep up the good work Heronites!! 


